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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SEPTEMBER 1, 2021 REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE HARBOR POINT INFRASTRUCTURE 

IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

 Notice from the President of the Harbor Point Infrastructure Improvement District: 

 The Wednesday, September 1, 2021 Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the 

Harbor Point Infrastructure Improvement District has been canceled.   

  

     Respectfully Submitted, 

 

     /s/ Paul Kuehner, President 

     Paul Kuehner, President  
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